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Valve_2way-Check-
Horizontal

Valve_2way-Check-
Vertical

Valve_2way-Electric-
Horizontal
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Vertical

VALVES

2-way check valve with 
valve on the top.

2-way check valve with 
valve on the right.

2-way electric valve with 
valve on the top.

2-way electric valve with 
valve on the right.

NO ANIM
ATIONS
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ATIONS

NO ANIM
ATIONS

NO ANIM
ATIONS

Valve_3way-Electric-
Horizontal

Valve_3way-Electric-
Vertical

3-way electric valve with 
valve on the top.

3-way electric valve with 
valve on the right.
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ATIONS
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ATIONS
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Horizontal
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Vertical

Valve_3way-Generic-
Vertical

Valve_3way-Generic-
Vertical

Valve_2way-Hand-
Horizontal

Valve_2way-Hand-
Vertical

VALVES

2-way generic valve with 
valve on the top.

2-way generic valve with 
valve on the right.

3-way generic valve with 
valve on the top.

3-way generic valve with 
valve on the right.

2-way hand valve with 
valve on the top.

2-way hand valve with 
valve on the right.
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Valve_2way-Manual-
Horizontal
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Vertical

Valve_2way-Pneumatic-
Horizontal

Valve_2way-Pneumatic-
Vertical

Valve_3way-Pneumatic-
Horizontal

Valve_3way-Pneumatic-
Vertical

VALVES

2-way hand valve with 
valve on the top.

2-way hand valve with 
valve on the right.

2-way pneumatic valve 
with valve on the top.

2-way pneumatic valve 
with valve on the right.

3-way pneumatic valve 
with valve on the top.

3-way penumatic valve 
with valve on the right.
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ATIONS
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Valve_2way-Press-
Reducing-Horizontal

Valve_2way-Press-
Reducing-Vertical

Valve_4way-Reversing-
Horizontal

Valve_2way-Strainer-
Horizontal

VALVES

2-way pressure reducing 
valve with valve on the 
top.

2-way pressure reducing 
valve with valve on the 
right.

4-way reversing valve with 
valve on the top.

2-way strainer with 
strainer on the top.

NO ANIM
ATIONS

NO ANIM
ATIONS

NO ANIM
ATIONS

NO ANIM
ATIONS

Valve_2way-Pressure-
Horizontal

Valve_2way-Pressure-
Vertical

2-way pressure valve with 
valve on the top.

2-way pressure valve with 
valve on the right.

NO ANIM
ATIONS

NO ANIM
ATIONS
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Valve_2way-Strainer-
Vertical

VALVES

2-way strainer with 
strainer on the left.

NO ANIM
ATIONS




